
Venice Neighborhood Council
PO Box 550, Venice, CA 90294

www.VeniceNC.org

Schools & Parks Committee

MOTION

Venice OFW Playground Update

Dear RAP and CD11:

Following are requested alterations from the community to the most recent design of the
Ocean Front Walk Playground:

● Omit surfboards between some swings
● Blue shade sails instead of green (blue like the sky; this is not in a tree canopy)
● Provide picnic tables for the enjoyment of the community
● Shade over seating
● Shade over swings
● Natural boulders in lieu of fabricated fiberglass
● Do either of the boats provide a challenge for children? If not, perhaps replace

the catamaran with something more engaging such as a slack rope or spinners.
● The Rose Ave playground on Ocean Front Walk is well liked except for its

proximity to bathrooms which raises safety issues. Please draw from that
playground design, perhaps in a blue green palette.

Note: The VNC Schools & Parks committee has not received digital copies of this most
recent design. Please send the latest design to the VNC so we can share it with our
Venice stakeholders.

Please contact us with questions and provide updated drawings.

Thank you,

Maker John Palka Seconded Melissa Macfadyen
Vote: ( 5 Yes / 0 No / 0 Abstained / 0 Recused / 0 Ineligible )

____________________________________________________________________________________________
It's YOUR Venice - get involved!


